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Comments: I do not support the Golden Crest Exploration Drilling project. As a member of the Black Hills

community for the past 30 years, I believe it is my civil duty to stand up against such projects that disrupt and

destroy the Black Hills sensitive  ecosystem. Exploratory drilling is a completely  unnecessary practice in this

area. The continuation of this project will result in irreparable damage and extreme pushback from the general

public. 


